
From: Rona <ronasrules@gmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 2:11 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Re: Grass clippings  

  

Thank you, Jon.  I did not attend the last Village Board meeting at which this issue 

came up because I had to attend a funeral that day, but still wanted to make my 

feelings known.  As I was not aware of the results of last night's vote, appreciate 

your prompt response.    

Rona 

On Wednesday, July 13, 2016, Mayor <mayor@scarsdale.com> wrote: 

Dear Ms. Shamoon -- Thank you for your email.  At the meeting of the Village 

Board last night, the Board did not approve a proposed change in the Village Code 

that would have stopped grass clipping pick-up.  Therefore, grass clipping pick-up 

will continue for the present. 
 


